
Springtime greetings from Agape! 
 
As I am working on this month’s newsletter, I am learning that rain, snow, and cooler temperatures will be 
showing up again. We are all hoping it goes away quickly and that we will be enjoying sunshine, warmer days, 
and more outside time very soon. 
 
Classes will resume on Tuesday April 1, after spring break, March 24 – 28. We will have lessons about 
gardening, kites, wind, and bugs. The students will learn about caterpillars and butterflies by observing them 
as they spin their cocoons, emerge, and are released in May.  
 
Enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year is ongoing for both 3K and 4K classes. Please spread the word to 
anyone you know who may be looking for preschool options. We love getting referrals from our church family 
members! The 3K enrollment forms are available on the website or can be picked up from the Agape office 
during preschool hours or by appointment. 4K enrollment is completed through the MHASD website. 
 
Easter Blessings,  
Amy Kellesvig 
 
Upcoming calendar: 
March 24 – March 29:  Spring Break - No Preschool (3K, 4K or Toddler Time classes) 
April 1: 4K AM & PM Classes & 3K classes resume 
April 5: Toddler Time resumes  
May 23: Last Toddler Time Class 
May 27: 3K Graduation Party 5:00 pm – 6:30 pm 
May 28: Last day 3K Wednesday Class 
May 29: Last day 3K Thursday Class 
May 30: Last day 3K Friday Class 
Monday June 9: 4K Graduation Party 5:00 pm – 6:30 pm 
June10: Last day 4K classes 
 
       
 

 

 


